
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/17/2018 10:11:01 AM
Subject: FW: legislation ~ Website email from Mark Morini

Should I refer them to Senator Cash?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: sargeshow@gmail.com [mailto:sargeshow@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 12:45 PM
 
Subject: legislation ~ Website email from Mark Morini
 
I would like a bill passed for open carry of firearms or concealed carry for career military retirees without 
having to take the concealed carry class. Please let me know if this is possible. Thank You, Mark H. Morini 
USAF MSgt Ret.
 

Mark Morini
 
205 Brentwood Cir.
 
Anderson, SC 29625
 
8642220569
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